
Form 1095-B No Longer Mailed, Available Upon Request 
Posted: [01/01/2021] 
 
The Internal Revenue Service no longer requires Form 1095-B Health Coverage to be mailed to 
health plan participants. As a result, benefit recipients who were enrolled in Ohio Chamber 
Health Benefit Program plans in 2020, will not receive the form in the mail for the 2020 tax year. 

To request a copy please send your request to: 

1. scolby@ohiochamber.com  or by mail to 
 

2. Ohio Chamber Health Benefit Program 

Attn: Scott Colby 

34 S. Third Street, Ste. 100 

Columbus, OH 43215 

 
 

Please provide your name, company name and email address when requesting a copy of the 
form. 
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